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Janegale Boyd 
Janegale Boyd, executive director for PCA Family Health, 

an HMO, has over 18 years of experience in health care 

management. Her nursing experience includes Head Nurse 

of the Cardiology Unit at Tallahassee Memorial Regional 

Medical Center and Head Nurse of the Intensive Care Unit 

at Columbia HCA Tallahassee Community Hospital. 

Janegale chairs the Advisory Committee for the TCC 

Nursing Program and has served on the committee since 

1977, just two years after her graduation from the program. 

 

 


